A special meeting of the Marathon City School Board was held on Tuesday, April 27, 2021, in
the High School Guidance Center. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 AM by
Vice-President Lia Klumpyan. She led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members DeBroux, Knoeck, Seubert, Vesely, and Klumpyan, and
administrative staff Rick Parks.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Monday, April 26,
2021.

Motion by Seubert, 2nd by DeBroux to approve the agenda. Motion carried 5-0.
The board reorganized and elected officers.

Klumpyan nominated DeBroux for President, no other nominations. DeBroux accepted the
office of President.

President DeBroux continued the meeting.

Seubert nominated Klumpyan for Vice-President, no other nominations. Klumpyan accepted
the office of Vice-President.

Klumpyan nominated Seubert for Clerk, no other nominations. Seubert accepted the office of
Clerk.

Seubert nominated Knoeck for Treasurer, no other nominations. Knoeck accepted the office of
Treasurer.

Mr. Parks updated the board about an error in the calculation in the compensation percentage to
meet the approved dollar amount and requested amending the original motion. Motion by
Knoeck, 2nd by Klumpyan to amend the motion from the April 14, 2021 regular meeting,
regarding teacher compensation for the 2021-22 school year to 2.49%. Yes — Klumpyan,
Vesely, Knoeck, Seubert, and DeBroux. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Knoeck, 2nd by Klumpyan to approve the resignation of Gina Smith and Lindsey
Jensen. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Vesely, 2nd by Seubert to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 7:48

Beth Seubert, Clerk




